
Re-Gathering CoVID-19 
 
What We Have Done………In Preparation of Re-Start: 
1. Cleaned all carpet in the Worship Center and adjourning rooms. 
2. Sanitized all surfaces in Sanctuary, Rest Rooms and Foyer.  This will be done prior to each 

Sunday and Wednesday service until further notice. 
3. Deep cleaned Choir chairs, vacuumed fabric on chairs. 
4. Vacuumed and wiped down the all pews. 
5. Purchased 6 additional Hand Sanitizer dispensers which will be mounted and available. 
6. Purchased a limited supply of disposal face masks which will be available as needed. 
7. Water Fountains will be closed.  People are encouraged to bring water if necessary. 
8. Tissues and Hand Sanitizer will be available at the end of each open pew. 
 

 
 
The New Environment: 
1. Rest Rooms in Foyer will accessible without touching doors.   
2. Front Doors will be open to enter and depart without touching doors. 
3. Bulletins will not be printed but will continue to be distributed electronically. 
4. Until further notice Hymnals will not be used.  Words will be available on the monitors. 
5. Baptisms and the Lord’s Supper will be on hold for now. 
6. Offering plates will not be passed, but will be accessible on a table in Foyer. 
7. Social distancing will be observed.  Face masks are strongly encouraged. 
8. We will not have a Choir until further notice due to social distancing.  
9. Non-touch Greeters will do so, but at a distance. 
10. Ushers will assist in seating and dismissing to help maintain proper distance. 
11. Only every other pew will be available for seating and social distancing is expected. 
12. The over-flow of attendees will be located to the Fellowship Hall where the service will be 

streamed to the monitor.  During the invitation, those making decisions will be directed to 
Sanctuary.   

13. Visitor Cards will be distributed as normal but in a plastic bag with the card and pen. 
14. Funerals will be coordinated closely with the families involved as necessary. 
15. No Kitchen Activities until further notice. 
16. Will stream the Pastor David’s Bible Study on Tuesdays at 10:00 AM and the Ladies’ Bible 

Study on Thursdays at 10:00 AM until further notice. 
17. No Men’s Fellowship, Son Seekers, or Sunday School classes until further notice. 
18. No Ladies Exercise Class until further notice. 
19. Wednesday Prayer Meetings will begin in-gathering on 20 May. 
20. A/V guys will be sanitizing the A/V booth as they deem necessary. 
21. Welcome Center will be open to answer questions and interact with visitors. 
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